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March ** 2011

To the Participants for JPS Spring Meeting (the 66th annual meeting)

Due to the cancellation of the annual meeting, we inform you the following

arrangements, regarding the presentation of papers and the registration fee. These

arrangements are applied for the 66th annual meeting only.

1. Oral presentation or poster presentation will be replaced by the publication of
“Abstract”, though questions cannot be accepted. We regard that the meeting is

officially held by publishing this “Abstract”.

2. Prepaid registration fee cannot be refunded. Instead, we will send you the
Abstract.

3. We will consider a possibility to publish your presentation either in the form of

presentation itself or other short form.

Please visit the web-site ( http:/jps.jpn.org/ ) for more details, though they are mostly

written in Japanese. For all inquiries, please contact us via email to inquire@jps.or.jp.

Shoji Nagamiya
President of Physical Society of Japan



